THE ZONING BOARD MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 17, 2022
HAS BEEN CANCELED.

THE 3001 BRIDGEBORO ROAD
APPLICATION HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO
DECEMBER 15, 2022.

THE 69 HARTFORD ROAD, LLC
APPLICATION HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO A
LATER DATE IN 2023.

THE CHICK-FIL-A APPLICATION HAS
BEEN POSTPONED TO TUESDAY,
NOVEMBER 29, 2022.

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE!



